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S.B. 261 
 

RELATING TO  HAWAIIAN  DANCE  AND  MUSIC 

Chair Galuteria and members of the Committee, thank you for the opportunity to submit 

written testimony on S.B. 261. 

The Department of Accounting and General Services (DAGS) supports S.B. 261 

DAGS defers to the State Foundation on Culture and the Arts’ testimony and on any 

administration-related concerns or considerations for this proposed bill. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit written testimony on this matter. 
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